
BEACH TESTING RESULTS 
 

The following information complies with the posting requirements set forth in Act 
507 of the Public Acts of 2002, amending section 12541 of Act 368 of the Public 

Acts of 1978 (MCL 333.12541). 
 

 

The water quality of this public bathing beach is 

currently  

 

TESTED 
 

By the 

Western Upper Peninsula Health Department 
 

Testing occurs on a weekly basis. Results may also be accessed via the 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy website at: 

 

www.egle.state.mi.us/beach/ 

or 

www.wupdhd.org/beach-monitoring/ 

 

 

WUPHD – Environmental Health 
540 Depot Street 

Hancock, MI 49930 
ph. (906) 482-7382 
www.wuphd.org 

http://www.egle.state.mi.us/beach/
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